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October 22, 2021 
 
Mr. Steve Goggia 
Community Development Director 
City of Carpinteria 
5775 Carpinteria Ave 
Carpinteria, CA 93013 
 
RE: Chevron U.S.A. Inc. Decommissioning and Remediation of the Carpinteria Oil and 

Gas Processing Facilities Application Submittal  
 
Dear Mr. Goggia:    
 
Chevron U.S.A. Inc. (Chevron) is planning to decommission and remediate certain Oil and Gas 
Processing Facilities (Proposed Project) located in the City of Carpinteria (City). In support of 
this activity, Chevron has prepared the attached application for a Coastal Development Permit 
(CDP).  To facilitate the City’s review of the Proposed Project, Chevron is providing the 
following three-volume Proposed Project support package that includes: 
 

• Volume I – Project Description 
• Volume II – Technical Appendices 
• Volume III – Preliminary Initial Study 

 
Chevron’s Project Description contains additional details regarding the Proposed Project to 
support Chevron’s application for the CDP.  Chevron’s Preliminary Initial Study of its Proposed 
Project is being provided at the City’s request and is intended to assist and not replace the City’s 
independent review of potential environmental impacts of the Proposed Project under the 
California Environmental Quality Act (CEQA). The technical appendices have been written to 
complement both Chevron’s Project Description and Preliminary Initial Study.  
 
Chevron is pleased to submit the attached package, and appreciates the City’s consideration of 
same. Please contact me if you have any questions or need any further information. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Rebecca Trujillo 
Regulatory Affairs Manager 
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